
From: Lee, Cheryl
Sent: 2/2/2010 6:59:25 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL DRAFT RPS Filing Schedule 

Meredith,

Could you also provide an estimate of the percentage of retail sales (in 
2013) that is represented in the contracts PG&E would like approved in 
2010? For example, if SCE is currently at 15% approved, will approving 
the contracts included in SCE's workplan bring SCE to 20%, 33%, or other 
approved.

Also, is there a sense from PG&E if 2011 will look similar to 2010 in 
regards to the number of contracts executed and submitted for approval 
(or is it possible there will be more or less)?

If you could provide estimates for both questions by the end of tomorrow 
(Wednesday) that would be most appreciated.

Thank you, 
Cheryl

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2010 10:09 AM 
To: Douglas, Paul; Simon, Sean A.
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL DRAFT RPS Filing Schedule

CONFIDENTIAL

Paul, Sean,

Attached is the updated draft schedule. We added more potential filings 
at the end of the year, updated a couple of early dates and added a 
couple of PPAs that had been missed.

I apologize for the delay.

Have a great weekend!

Meredith
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